
Unauthorized use of 
UNITE Funds

UNITE funds are NOT authorized to pay for: 

Holiday parties/end of 
year events, balls or 

banquets, fundraisers

Equipment Purchases
(Rentals ok)

Squadron 
training/meetings or 

Change of Commands

Alcoholic beverages or 
Gambling

Dining In/Out
Combat Dining Out

Gloves, tools, paint or 
supplies for volunteer 
events or items to be 
donated to charities

Combined with any 
other appropriated or 

non-appropriated 
funding 

Base-wide special 
events, there is a caveat, 

see C3 to inquire

Prizes (not even for bona 
fide cohesive 

competitions), 
giveaways, promotional/

personalized items

Hand sanitizer, gloves, 
masks, face shields 

though, *food service 
gloves are ok

Lodging
Transportation (new for 

2023, NAF 
transportation ok if 

available)

Portable toilets, trash 
services, cleaning 

fees/supplies or cleaning 
company

Decorations may not 
exceed 10% of the total 

cost of the event

Cannot be divided based 
on rank, pay grade, age, 
race, gender, or religion

Cover the cost of 
damage or late fees

Taxes, tips or gratuities

cao Feb 2023For questions concerning UNITE funds at Hurlburt Field, call 850-884-5080.


	Unauthorized use of UNITE Funds



